
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

June 3, 2013 
 
 
 
ITEM:  II.A. 
 
 
TOPIC: Gift to Cooper Upper Elementary 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the 
generous donation of $25,000 to Cooper Upper Elementary School, from the Nativity United 
Church of Christ in Livonia.  
 

 
RATIONALE: 
 
The gift of $25,000 will be used to support the school’s 6th Grade Camp program, to 
assist students who otherwise could not attend, due to the costs. This generous 
donation will support that effort for many years, as the school normally raises between 
$3,000 and $5,000 for this purpose.  

 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Stacy Jenkins 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
 
 
 
 

 

 


